Dear Pastor John;

This is Nick Toth, Taffy's student, the one who played the drums.  We were just in Port Charlotte and while we were there there was a lot of talk about summer internships.  I know I didn't really talk to you about a summer internship but each time it came up in a conversation I was always interested.  

I have always been interested in doing a summer internship during my college years but God has been leading me in a different direction and after spending a week and praying about it God has shown me where he needs.  And that place is at your church.  I felt at home and wanted to stay at the church instead of come home.  

So that is why I am sending this email to you.  I have prayed, God answered, and I talked to my parents and right now God is telling me yes but the final say would be what God tells you.  

I was wondering if there is any chance that I may be able to come and be a summer intern at South Biscayne for about 3 - 4 weeks (mid-July to mid-August) since I am going to Liberty University in Lynchburg, Virginia August 16.  It would be an honor and a true blessing if I were to be an intern at your church and help with anything to help your ministries grow and also grow in my own walk.  

I really hope this doesn't sound like I am begging.  If you that it isn't the right time or that God has something else planned and say no then I don't mind and will trust God with whatever he has in store for me.  

Thank you for taking the time for reading this email.  I also want to thank you and your loving family for letting us come and help out with the weekend services and the clinic and the hospitality when we had nothing else to do.  You have an amazing family and it was an honor being able to hangout with all of you and get to know you all.  I hope all is well at South Biscayne and that your congregation keeps growing and reaching out to those in the darkness.  God bless!

If you need to contact me, you can email back on this email or call me on my cell (949) 584-4766.  Please take your time in responding.  Again thank you so much! I will be in consistent prayer for South Biscayne.  

Sincerely,

Nick Toth

